Dear Rusty Wenerick,
Regarding Public Notice No. SAC 2019-01427: | am against Dominion adding another pipeline on

my land. These pipelines have detrimental effects on the health of those living near them. |
think the department of health should be against it, too, as South Carolinians are affected.

Thank you

Lora L. Guiles
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